From:
 Sarah Ernest

 To:
 Stevenson, Kirsten

 Cc:
 Jo-Ann H. Savoie

 Subject:
 Thank you!

Date: Friday, October 8, 2021 1:14:48 PM

Hi Kirsten,

I wanted to reach out directly and on behalf of our YWCA Hamilton to express our thanks and appreciation for your sponsorship of the First100 Women's Only Golf Tournament yesterday in support of the woman powered and volunteer led <u>'First to Respond'</u> initiative.

It was incredible to see a sold out tournament with so many amazing women – whom are passionate about community - all in one place.

On behalf of the women and families we serve at YWCA Hamilton and the organizing committee, thank you and the Hamilton Police Services Board so much for your support. Your generosity means that we're getting closer to raising the funds required to finish building the new Putman Family YWCA on Ottawa Street, where we'll soon welcome 50 women and women-led families to their new homes.

Thank you and I hope you enjoy the long weekend!

Regards,

Sarah Ernest (she/her)
Director of Philanthropy and Communications
Y**W**CA Hamilton

T 905.522.9922 ext. 107 C 902.880.2022

sernest@ywcahamilton.org www.ywcahamilton.org

75 MacNab Street South Hamilton, ON L8P 3C1

YWCA Hamilton rests on the traditional territory of the Haudenosaunee and Anishnaabeg. This territory is covered by the Upper Canada Treaties, within the lands protected by the Dish With One Spoon wampum agreement, and is directly adjacent to Haldimand Treaty territory.

YWCA Hamilton respects the longstanding relationships with the local Indigenous communities, the Mississaugas of the Credit First Nation and the Six Nations of the Grand River. We are dedicated to advancing opportunities for learning and education and are committed to the recommendations of

the <u>Truth and Reconciliation Commissions Report</u>.

